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Michael Wich, Chair 
ICC Nominating Committee 
c/o Will Coffman 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 

Date: June 24, 2024 

Subject: Endorsement of Michael P. Boso for ICC Vice President 

Dear Mr. Coffman, 

On behalf of the Southern Nevada Chapter of the International Code Council, I am writing 
to express our strong endorsement of Michael P. Boso for the position of ICC Vice 
President. 
 
With over 35 years of dedicated service in the construction industry, Mr. Boso currently 
excels in his role as Building and Zoning Official for the City of Grove City, Ohio. His 
substantial involvement with both state and national code-related associations and 
technical committees has demonstrated his unwavering commitment to the safe built 
environment. His active participation includes pivotal roles on numerous ICC 
Committees—such as Awards and Honorary, Budget, Investments Mergers & Acquisitions, 
and Council Policy Review—as well as significant contributions to AIA, BOMA, NAHB, and 
as a PMG Board Liaison and Audit, CEO Evaluation. 

 
Mr. Boso’s extensive background and deep commitment to enhancing industry standards 
make him an ideal candidate to help propel the International Code Council’s mission 
forward. His leadership skills and strategic vision are vital assets that will undoubtedly 
contribute to the council's objectives. 

 
We are enthusiastic in our support for Michael P. Boso’s candidacy for ICC Vice President 
and urge the Nominating Committee to nominate him for this prestigious role. 

Sincerely, 

 
Linda Gallant 
Chapter President 
Southern Nevada Chapter, International Code Council 
 
 
 


